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Chinese Bible School  
MONTHLY REPORT—October 2023 

Greetings from the Chinese Bible School. “Grace to you and peace from God our 

Father and the Lord Jesus Christ.” (Phil. 1:2) 

We are delighted to share the completion and upload of the study guides for the Book 

of Genesis in both Traditional and Simplified Chinese on the Chinese Bible School 

website.  

The study guides, accessible through the following links: 

Traditional Chinese: https://chinesebibleschool.org/traditional-downloads/ 

Simplified Chinese: https://chinesebibleschool.org/simplified-downloads/ 

These guides are designed to supplement the video content, providing additional 

materials for further study. While the study guides encompass all information presented 

in the videos, the videos themselves offer a visual feast, incorporating graphics, 

illustrations, and animations that are sure to captivate our viewers. We believe that 

students can benefit significantly from both mediums—watching the videos for visual 

engagement and referring to the study guides for in-depth comprehension. 

In our video post-production for the Book of Philippians, significant progress has been 

made with six completed lessons and three more currently in production. Yolanda, our 

talented video graphic designer, works diligently to create visually engaging scripture 

graphics, while brother Chin Yong from Malaysia lends his expertise in specialized 

graphic design. The incorporation of animation ideas from the esteemed World Video 

Bible School further elevates the quality and engagement of our videos. With each 

video containing 40-55 graphics, our goal are to complete all videos in both Traditional 

and Simplified Chinese by Thanksgiving. 

We are excited to announce the completion of all manuscripts for the upcoming video 

lessons on the Book of First Thessalonians, comprising nine lessons. Moreover, these 

materials are concurrently utilized for our weekly online Bible study, fostering a sense 

of community and dedication among brethren from Taiwan, China, and Malaysia. Their 

unwavering enthusiasm for the Word of God is truly inspiring, and we earnestly pray 

for the Lord's abundant blessings upon them. 

Our heartfelt gratitude extends to our supporters whose unwavering prayers and 

financial assistance have enabled the continued proclamation of the Gospel to over 1.4 

billion people in the Chinese-speaking world through internet evangelism. Your 

support is not merely financial but a true partnership in advancing the mission of 

spreading the teachings of Jesus Christ. Your generosity and kindness reflect the ethos 

of the brethren in Philippi, as aptly mentioned by the apostle Paul. Your continuous 

involvement in "giving and receiving" (Phil. 4:14-16) echoes the selflessness and 

commitment pivotal in our mission.  

We continue to move forward with deep gratitude and determination, knowing that our 

collective efforts are instrumental in reaching hearts and minds, bringing the everlasting 

message of hope and faith to countless individuals.   
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